
Lutherans for Life Minutes for 
Meeting of July 18, 2004

Meeting was called to order by President Roger Bohnhof at 12:27 p.m.

Opening prayer was given and attendance was taken (attached).

Agenda and minutes of last meeting were approved.

Treasurer Report - Betty was out of town so Roger gave report (See attached)

We received a negative answer from Thrivent for help w              cups, plates, 
napkins, etc.) for the rally. Pastor will ask District                      ional LFL offices 
to see if we can do something about this. At any rate, they will be informed of our 
disappointment and concern of Thrivent's reluctance in supporting church functions.

Comp. tickets will be given to Dean Lauer of Sacramento Alternative Pregnancy
Resource Center. They have been very supportive and cooperative to our cause and
commitment.
LaVerne Wormley (former State LFL Pres.) will be coming to the rally and needs ride
from and to airport. Wilbur volunteered to shuttle to and from the airport.
Pastor Ellis will be sending personal letter to Pastors encouraging their prayers and
support.
Norm Holt has volunteered to "man" a table for handouts (precious feet, bumper stickers,
pamphlets, flyers, etc.)
Pastor Ellis will open the rally in prayer and we will                                ing
prayer.
Various electrical equipment that will be needed by our guest speakers was discussed and
we had almost everything. MaryEllen McArthur has the auto slide projector we needed so
we are all set in that dept.
Thanks to Nathan Brauer, our web site is up and running. We will be buying another site
named sacramentovalleylutheransforlife.org. Vote was taken and passed that the fee for
the new site will be paid by our chapter. Suggested that a note be sent to Nathan thanking
him for setting up and maintaining the web sites.
Food preparation was discussed. We are getting many more volunteers from Wilbur's
church and our church. We will ask members of our congregation to host registration
coffee hour.
Next meeting will be August 15th, 2004 at 12:30 P.M.
Meeting was adjourned at 1:45 p.m.
Closing prayer by Pastor Ellis.
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